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LEST WE FORGET BANNERS UPDATE

C. Colebatch provided an update regarding the Lest We Forget Banners in downtown Barrie. Ms. Colebatch
commented on how beautiful these banners look to remember our fallen soldiers. Ms. Colebatch discussed
the possibility of the Heritage Barrie Committee laying a wreath at the Cenotaph on Remembrance Day in
recognition of our fallen soldiers.
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